April 24, 1820

Mr. €. P. Steinmetz,
Wendell Avenue,
Schenectaly, N. Y.
Dear Sir:

' The Publication Comnmittee of the Institute
has decided that with the exception of the papers for
the miscellaneous ae%ulon of the June Convention go
other papers will be?printed in full in the Jeﬁ?ngl
although complete copies of all papera will be avail-
able at the convention if the manuseript is received
in time,

It is planned to print an abatract of each
convention paper in the June Journal snd we are writing
to ask you to prepare an abstraot of not less than 500
worde and not more than 1,000 wordse in length of your .
paper to bg presented at the Proteoctive Qovi%gs Session.

fn order to assure it's publioatioﬁ in the
June Journal, the manuscript of the abstract should
reach us about May lat, ‘

Very truly yours,

GRM: MH Editor




